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The first meeting of the new economy, environment and place scrutiny committee took place on 4th 
July. The workflow for the year was discussed and members asked to submit appropriate topic 
points to be scrutinised.

At the meeting the following departments were scrutinised and reports presented to committee 
with the associated actions and requests made.

 Grass cutting

 Arboricultural

 Planning resource levels and performance statistics

It was agreed that the requested scrutiny of the Recycling function be deferred to the September 
meeting.

Councillor Gary White
Chair


